
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 7, 2017 3:09:14 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:21 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Neil MacLennan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am against any increases in Hydro rates above 1/2 the monthly rate of inflation. How the heck is a
family that doesn't get a rate of inflation increase supposed to get by. I say let's get Hydro back into
the hands of the people and then start cutting the salaries of Hydro workers (starting at the
top) and see how soon they start to "squeek".

Thank you

-- Attachment --
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